
The Northeast Section of the Ohio Water Environment Association 

invites you to attend our Annual 

Operations Seminar
Thursday, January 16, 2025   

Quality Inn Richfield Banquet & Conference Center   Richfield, Ohio 

Registration: 
7:00 - 8:00a 

Quality Inn Banquet & Conference Center 
4742 Brecksville Rd., Richfield, OH 

8:00 - 8:15a Introduction, Announcements and Refreshments 

Tech. Sessions: 
8:15 - 9:00a 

9:00 - 9:45a 

9:45 - 10:00a 

10:00 - 11:00a 

11:00 - 11:45a 

Troubleshooting 101: Process Control vs. Equipment 
Repair 
Mike Welke, City of Warren Water Pollution Control 

Aurora Solids Handling Project Improves Efficiency for 
the City’s Two WWTP 
Dale Kocarek, City of Aurora 

Break & Refreshments 

Nuclear Goes to the Moon!  How NASA’s Fission Surface 
Power Project can Support a Water-Based Economy 
Lindsay Kaldon, NASA

Tapered Liner Emergency Trenchless Rehab of an 1800’s 
Egg-Shaped Brick Sewer 
Tanner Adair & Kevin Alspach, AECOM 

11:45a - 12:45p Lunch 

Tech. Sessions: 
12:45 - 1:30p 

1:30 - 2:15p 

2:15 - 2:30p 

2:30 - 3:30p 

Wastewater Reuse...Ready or Not Here it Comes 
Brian Tornes, Burgess & Niple, Inc.

Automation of Secondary Treatment at City of Rittman 
WWTP 
Luke Murry & Beth Hostetter, GPD Group 

Break & Refreshments 

Nutrient Management in Ohio
Beth Toot-Levy, Geosyntec 

3:30 - 3:45p Closing Announcements 

We are electronically scanning 

for contact hours/CEUs! 

Within 10 days we will send you an email 

with your attendance certificate.  If you do 

not see it by January 30, 2025, please first 

check your spam or junk folder.  If you still 

do no see it, email chelsea@ohiowea.org.  

It is pertinent that you review your 

transcript as changes cannot be made 

more than one week after certificates have 

been sent. 

OPERATORS:  Your hours will be uploaded 

into OEPA’s eBusiness system as long as 

your correct Core ID was provided upon 

registration.  You must stop by the 

registration desk if the Core ID on your 

name badge is incorrect or missing.  Your 

Core ID will also be listed on the emailed 

transcript for verification.  If your Core ID is 

incorrect on your transcript and you do 

not respond within the designated time, 

your attendance will not be reported to 

OEPA. 

For those needing any hours including 

PDHs:  You must scan or there will be 

no proof of your attendance.  Please 

retain this certificate for your records. 

Please ask OWEA Staff if you have any 

additional questions! 

Today’s event is made possible by the  Northeast Ohio Section volunteers of the Ohio Water Environment Association.   

OWEA is a member association of the Water Environment Federation.  If you are not a member, we welcome you to join us! 

PLATINUM SPONSOR 


